
 
 

 

 

Minutes 

Board of Fire Engineers 

Monday, November 13, 2017 
 

   

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Flannery, Dave Joki, David 

Farrell, Joe Bevilacqua and Chief Corey were present. 

 October minutes were read and accepted. 

 David Farrell and Joe Bevilacqua from New England Fire Equipment & Apparatus 

Corporation were present to talk about our new pumper.  

 Current budget is going well. Payroll for call firefighters will end on November 30, 

2017. Our next budget hearing will be the public hearing in January. 

 Radios should be up and running by sometime in January. 

 Scott Brooks has finished the Cleveland Hill water hole and it looks great. Next year 

we will pave Cleveland Hill, Mountain Rd. and Bumpus on Old Milford Rd.  

 Personnel was discussed. 

 The roof ramp project has begun and should be done in a few weeks.  

 Training was discussed and is going well.   

 Some insurance companies are looking at our 8B rating to see how much this could 

save us.   

 Our new air packs that were bought with the grant money have been purchased and 

put in service. 

 We have been award the 2018 Volunteer Fire Assistance Grant. 

 We worked with Brookline Ambulance to secure a grant for Active Shooter 

Equipment. 

 Bills were signed.  

 Meeting adjourned at 9:30 pm and the next meeting will be held on December 11, 

2017 at 7:00 pm. 

          

             Respectfully submitted, 

 

              Charles E. Corey Sr.  

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire 
Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 
03033 


